NCAA CLEARINGHOUSE INFORMATION

NCAA ELIGIBILITY CENTER ADDRESS

U.S. Mail:

NCAA Eligibility Center Certification Processing P.O. Box 7136 Indianapolis, Indiana 46207-7136 Overnight/Express Mail:
NCAA Eligibility Center
Certification Processing
1802 Alonzo Watford Sr. Drive
Indianapolis, Indiana 46202

NEW PHONE NUMBER

The NCAA Eligibility Center has added a line exclusively for high school administrators. The phone number is 877/622-2321. The Eligibility Center's customer service staff is eager to serve you!

GET CONNECTED THROUGH THE HIGH SCHOOL ADMINISTRATOR NEWSLETTER

Send an email to ec-clientrelations@ncaa.org and request to be subscribed to the newsletter. You will receive monthly updates and information from the Eligibility Center.

UPDATE YOUR CORE-COURSE LISTS

Your students need you to update your school's list of approved core courses. Log on to www.ncaaclearinghouse.net and follow the steps in the "High School Administration" link.

THE ELIGIBILITY CENTER WILL NOT ACCEPT FAXED TRANSCRIPTS

Transcripts must be mailed or sent overnight to the Eligibility Center.